

September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Year One curriculum, Year One will be learning about 'Animals Including Humans' during the Spring Term. As part of this unit, we are going to be visiting Hobbledown Adventure Farm Park and Zoo in Epsom. While we are there, the children will take part in an interactive animal experience where they will learn about habitats, adaptations, identification and the features of some animals.

The trip will take place on 20th March 2024.

Cost

The contribution per pupil is £22.05. Please note that if insufficient contributions are received, the trip may be cancelled. In the event of cancellation, contributions received will be refunded. Please pay via SCOPAY – Y1 Hobbledown 2024 - by 5th February 2024.

Transport and timings

We will be travelling by coach and will leave the school at 0915 so please ensure your child is at school on time. We will return by the end of the school day.

Uniform

Your child will need to wear full school uniform and comfortable shoes. Wellies or sunhat may be required depending on the weather.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle that they can carry in their backpack. Please ensure that there are no foods containing nuts, including chocolate spread.

If you currently hold a DBS and would like to be a parent helper on the day, please contact your child's class teacher.

Contact

If we need to contact you, we will use the contact numbers that we have on file for you.

Consent

As this trip is taking place during the school day, we do not need written consent from yourselves for your child to go on this trip.

Photos

If we to take photos of the day, this will be in line with the permissions that were given by yourselves that we have on file.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind Regards,

Miss Sher - Cheetahs Class Teacher